
 
  

T5 Gardening 

 

Dear parents, 

On Friday the 20th Nov, 4th and 11th 

December your child will be having a 

gardening session in the afternoon. On 

these Fridays please can your child wear 

jogging bottoms that you don’t mind 

getting dirty to school. They can wear 

trainers but need a pair of wellies to 

change into. Please ensure they have a 

waterproof coat.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

Miss Reid  

Assistant Head 

 


